FOR YOUR INFORMATION

Starting August 19, 2019, visitor parking will no longer be
available in the United States Trustee parking lot due to the
construction of a hotel and parking garage.

Limited accessible parking will be available.

All parking is at your own risk and at your own cost. The UST is
unable to validate parking.

Nearest public garages are:

21 N. Park St. (3-minute walk)

301 N. Lake St. (9-minute walk)
415 N. Lake St. (10-minute walk)
430 N. Frances St. (11-minute walk)

Additional parking lots or on-street parking may be available
nearby.



